Cross Roads SUD
P.O. Box 1001
Kilgore, TX. 75663

(903)-984-8014

Vailued Customer

Due to drought conditions and high water usage Cross Roads SUD is
asking all customers to cease any unessential water usage until the
conditions change. Please limit watering yards to non peak times.
Please try to water late in the evenings and limit watering to a few
days a week.

Thank you for your cooperation,
Jerry Siayton

General Manager




